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YOU ARE INVITED

The Collier County Transportation
Planning Department invites you
to attend and participate in a
Public Workshop regarding the
Green Boulevard Extension
Corridor Study. The meeting will
be held on Wednesday, Nov. 30,
2005 from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. at
the Golden Gate Community
Center, 4701 Golden Gate Parkway;,
Naples, Florida in Collier County.
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STUDY DESCRIPTION

The Corridor Study is evaluating
the feasibility of extending Green
Boulevard as a through road west
of Santa Barbara Boulevard. Such
an extention is being analyzed for
long range planning purposes, as
no funding is in place to pursue
potential design, right-of-way
acquisition, or  construction
phases. The study area begins at
the intersection of Green
Boulevard and Santa Barbara
Boulevard, follows the existing
Green Boulevard alignment, and
continues west over [|-75 to
Livingston Road, as shown in the
study location map.
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WORKSHOP DETAILS

The Public Workshop will be held in an open house style
(informal format). There will not be a formal presentation.
Aerial photos depicting the proposed alternatives, in
addition to traffic, environmental, cost, and aesthetics
information, will be on display for public comment. Collier
County representatives will be available to discuss the
project, receive public comments, and answer questions

throughout the two-hour workshop time frame.
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WHAT?  Public Workshop
WHEN? Wednesday, Nov. 30, 2005
4:30-6:30 p.m.
WHERE? Golden Gate Community Center w
4701 Golden Gate Parkway
Naples, Florida 34116
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We encourage you to get involved in the corridor study process. Your comments, along with
the technical evaluations performed throughout the study, provide the basis for the final
recommendations. If you would like to learn more about the public workshop you may contact

the Collier County Project Manager, Mr. Joseph Quinty, at:

Collier County

Transportation Planning Department
Joseph J. Quinty

Project Manager

2885 South Horseshoe Drive
Naples, Florida 34104
239.774.8192
JoeQuinty@colliergov.net
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Ifyou are a person with a disability who needs any accommodation in order to participate in this proceeding, you are entitled, at no cost to
you, to the provision of certain assistance. Please contact the Collier County Facilities Management Department located at 3301 East

Tamiami Trail, Naples Florida, 34112, (239) 774-8380, at least twodays prior to the meeting.



